[Your Name]

[Your Address]
[Your Email]
[Your Phone Number]

[Date]

[MP Name]

Member for [Electorate] [MP Office Address]

RE: Please act to stop the upcoming therapy pricing cuts under the NDIS

Dear [MP Name],

I am writing as your constituent to request that you **urgently intervene before 1 July 2025**, when the **new NDIS pricing changes for therapy** are scheduled to take effect.

These changes will:

- Make it financially impossible for many small providers to keep operating, most of them Neurodivergent mothers and women working in their local communities;
- Remove access to school-based, home-based, and flexible therapy options
- Force families to rely on large providers that may not meet their child's needs
- Disproportionately impact Autistic and Disabled children who rely on relationship-based, neuro-affirming care.

As someone who [insert one line about your role – e.g. "is a parent of a child on the NDIS" / "works in allied health" / "supports families through my work"], I can tell you this will not improve the NDIS. It will make it less safe, less accessible, and far more traumatising for many of the people it was meant to support.

I'm deeply concerned that these cuts are happening without proper consultation with families or community-led providers. These are not minor adjustments — they will change lives, and not for the better.

I ask that you:

- Urge the Minister and the NDIA to pause implementation of these pricing changes immediately;
- Support a transparent, independent consultation process with Disabled people, families, and community providers;
- Advocate for funding models that support mobile, neuro-affirming, culturally safe therapy, not just large-scale clinic delivery.

We need your help to protect the safety, rights, and well-being of Disabled people and their families.

Thank you for your time and your leadership.

Yours sincerely,

[Your Name]